
 

 

2/2: Y3 sharing assembly 
         NSPCC Number Day 2024 
 
5/2—9/2: Children’s Mental Health Week 
 
6/2: Forest School—R, Y1 & Y2  
 
6/2: 8:55-9:25am Prayer Group 
         (school library) 
 
7/2: Safer Internet Day 
 
13/2: Parents’ evening 3:30-5:00pm 
 
15/2: Parents’ evening 3:30– 6:00pm 
 
16/2: Y2 sharing assembly 
 PTA Disco  
 
19/2-23/2: Half term 
 
1/3: Author visit 
 
5/3: 8:55-9:25am Prayer Group 
         (school library) 
 
7/3: World Book Day (more information to 
follow) 
 
18/3: Y3 & Y5/Y6 British Museum trip  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 26th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
What another busy and productive week we have had!  Year 1 
had a great time visiting the Radlett Reform Synagogue find-
ing out all about Judaism and Year 4 made their own delicious 
margherita pizzas at Pizza Express as part of their learning all 
about Italy.  We look forward to all the other exciting enrich-
ment opportunities that are yet to come. 
 
Next Friday we will be taking part in the NSPCC Number Day 
where children are invited to come to school wearing number 
related clothing.  It is a great opportunity to apply their skills 
and have a fun filled day of maths!  It is also a special fund-
raiser for the NSPCC who work hard to help keep children 
safe.  If you would like to donate, you can do so through Ar-
bor: Fundraising. More information can be seen within this 
newsletter.  
 
Thank you to those of you who have been able to complete 
our parent survey.  If you haven’t had a chance yet, do not 
worry as it will remain open over the next few weeks.  We are 
so pleased with the positive feedback and great suggestions 
for further improvement received so far.  It is vital that we 
continue to work together to ensure the best outcomes for 
Park Street pupils! 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
                                                  
 
Monique Gregory 
Headteacher 



Year 1 
This Tuesday, Year 1 visited the Radlett Reform Synagogue. It was a great morning, learning lots of new 
things as well as seeing our previous learning in action. We looked at the prayer books and found Hebrew 
writing, we dressed in a tallit and kippah and tasted some food. We had the oppor-
tunity to look at the Torah close up and spotted many features of the synagogue 
including the Ark and lovely stained glass windows. It was lots of fun! 

Our Curriculum in Action 
EYFS 
What marvellous mathematicians we are in Acorns and Saplings! We have been exploring the composi-
tion of different numbers and had great fun finding the many ways of representing them. We have also 

been building our own 'Numberblocks' and finding 'one more' and 'one less' than 
different numbers. Well done EYFS! 

Year 2 
In our recent D&T lesson, Year 2 learnt the skills of peeling, slicing, chopping and grating ready for when 
they make a Spring Roll. As you can see, they had a lot of fun! 

Year 3  
Year 3 have really enjoyed developing their speed stacking skills in their PE lessons. Speed stacking helps 

to develop co-ordination and focus. Some of the children will be taking part in a competition against   

local primary schools. We will update you on how they get on! 



Year 4  
This week’s field trip was one for the books! We absolutely loved our field trip to Pizza Express and a  

bonus adventure to the library where we listened to stories and explored the different books on offer. At 

Pizza Express, we learnt how to make pizzas from a real pizza maker from rolling out the dough to deli-

cately placing the cheese. Overall, it was a truly wonderful experience for the class and one we won’t 

forget.  

Year 5/6 
This week Year 5/6 had an amazing week in Mini Police getting to try on parts of their uniform. Not only 
that, but they also had the chance to see the inside of the vehicle and try out the sirens. 



 


